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ADDITIONAL MATERIAL
REGULAR MEETING

MAY 24, 2022

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF

COMMISSIONER STEVE GELLER



BREGVWARD

COUNTY

Public Works Department

HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION AND ENGINEERING DIVISION
1 N. University Drive, Box B300, Plantation, Florida 33324-2038 + 954-577-4555 + FAX 954-357-5715

May 16, 2022

Mr. Dennis Mele, Esq.

Greenspoon Marder LLP

200 East Broward Boulevard, Suite 1800
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Subject: Holman Automotive dealership access to Sheridan Street

Dear Mr. Mele,

As discussed during our meeting on May 12, 2022, Highway Construction and
Engineering Division (HCED) will not permit northbound traffic exiting the Holman
Automotive dealership onto SW 148th Avenue/Volunteer Road. HCED will review other
access options with your engineer that allow motorists to enter and exit the Holman
Automotive dealership in a convenient and safe manner.

We look forward to further discussions to arrive at a mutual agreement concerning
Holman Automotive dealership’s access to Sheridan Street.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Tornese, P.E.
Director

C: Bob Bomante, Holman Automotive Group, Inc.
Cary Winningham, Winningham and Fradley, Inc.
Richard J. Lemack, Town Administrator, Town of Davie
Phillip R. Holste, Assistant Town Administrator, Town of Davie
Jonathan Vogt, Town Engineer, Town of Davie
Brad Terrier, Assistant Director, HCED
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